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FOLKS HONOR LAWMAKER'S REQUEST

Lake Elmo, Minnesota – 3 August 2010:

On 1 July 2010, the Stillwater Gazette published “Lawmaker asks folks to hold off on campaign 
signs” by Jennie Olsen.  In the article, Rep. Bunn (D) of district 56A states, “There are very 
serious primaries taking place around the state right now, and people are still trying to determine 
who they're  voting for  … Their  putting up signs  will  be a  part  of  their  process of drawing 
attention to their races, when and if they do that.  But the 56A House race is not involved in any 
primaries.”  The article continues, “state Rep. Julie Bunn says people should hold off until after 
the primary election to put (campaign signs) up.”  Along with being “visual pollution,” it  is 
further suggested that “voter confusion … may be caused because of early inundation of political 
signs.”  Kathy Lohmer (R) has been heavily criticized for displaying signs before the primary.

One  month  later,  Rep.  Bunn  quietly  demonstrated  her  inability  to  keep  her  commitment  in 
limiting voter confusion by ignoring her own request to hold off the posting of campaign signs 
before the primary.  The only folks still honoring Bunn's request are supporters of her opponent, 
Jim Martin (independent Minnesota resident), who is not affiliated with any political party.

# # #

For  more  information,  please  visit  <http://www.VoteJimMartin.com>  or  contact  Jim  Martin 
directly at (651) 206-8663.

This release can be obtained online at <http://2010.VoteJimMartin.com/reference/news=2010-08-03=folks_honor_lawmaker's_request.pdf>.


